
1  

SELWOOD ACADEMY 
NEWSLETTER 
 

 

  

  

SELWOOD ACADEMY 
NEWSLETTER 
 Friday 15th September 2023 | Issue No. 1 2023/2024 

 SELWOOD ACADEMY 
NEWSLETTER 
Friday 11th March 2024 | Issue No. 11 2023/24 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

4th - 8th Mar - Revision week 

5th Mar - Year 7 coffee morning 

7th Mar - World book day 

11th - 15th Mar - Science week 

11th-15th - Mock SATs 

15th Mar - Celebration Assemblies 

15th Mar - Year 7&8 Bath Netball trip 

 In this edition...  

Page 1 - Reminders 

Pages 2 & 3 - Courageous Advocacy & Local 

events 

Pages 4 & 5 - Local events 

Pages 6 & 7 - Plastic free campaign & Important 

info 

Page 8 - Important info continued 

A reminder to Parents/Carers to not park on 

the zigzag lines at the pedestrian crossing. 

This can cause blockages, hold-up and is 

generally unsafe to Pupils and members of 

the public. 

Forgotten Items  

Please can parents and carers ensure that 

their child has all they need for the school day 

when they come to school each morning.  

With Selwood being a large and busy site, we 

cannot guarantee that we will get forgotten 

items and messages to children throughout 

the day, especially when after 12.30pm.  

Thank you for your support with this.  

If you would like to know more about what 

your child is learning, please visit our 

curriculum page.  

Please also visit our homework page for 

helpful videos on how to access Bedrock, 

Sparx Maths and Google classroom!  

 

Appointments  

If your child has an upcoming appointment 

that requires them to come in later or be 

picked up early, please be sure to inform the 

attendance team in advance on the following 

email address:  

selwood.attendance@selwood-academy.co.uk  
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COURAGEOUS ADVOCACY - PUPILS 

LETTING THEIR LIGHT SHINE 

We're bursting with pride! Ellis H in year 5 has selflessly donated 11 inches 

of hair and raised an incredible £617!  

A huge well done, Ellis!  

Congratulations to our Selwood Swimmers for their incredible performance at 
the Lions Club sponsored swim!  

We are so proud of all our swimmers who took part and helped raise money 
for Selwood Academy and Frome Youth and Community Care Centre.  

Thank you to everyone who supported our swimmers and contributed to this 
fantastic cause. Together, we made a difference! 
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Could you help Green and Healthy Frome to raise £4,500 for their Plastic Free. Period campaign? 
They're fundraising to buy a 'celebration pack' containing reusable. plastic-free period 

products  for every young person who needs one in year 8 and 9. Packs cost £15, which is around 
half the usual cost, and contain three pairs of period pants, a reusable pad, a waterproof bag and 

an information booklet. Buying a pack for someone early in their journey establishes a plastic-
free approach, combats period poverty, and opens up an important conversation, all at the same 

time. If you can, please make a donation at bit.ly/plasticfreeperiod2024.' 

https://bit.ly/plasticfreeperiod2024
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